Cemetery Board Meeting

February 1, 2024

5:00 P.M.

City Library Meeting Room, per notice in the Midlands Newspaper.
Call meeting to order at 5:04 P.M.

Notice of the Open Meetings Act was provided as per law.

Roll call taken: Rhodes, Joseph, Snell, Brown and Rhodes all present.

Minutes of the January 4, 2024, meeting was read and approved. Rhodes made the motion to approve
with Joseph seconded. Altwere in favor.

No public comment.

Payables: Payable to Sandscripts for engraving was presented and approved. Rhodes made the motion
to approve with Joseph seconded. All were in favor. Given to the City Clerk for payment.

Old Business consisted of discussion on the newspaper article. Article still in process. Discussion on the
Columbarium sign and it was agreed to have Outback Printing do the work . Tree grant completion will
be done when Newspaper Article is completed. Flagpole discussion took place with the decision to
replace 4-6 poles that are bent. There are 19 poles in total. Cardinal will obtain a bid.

New Business consisted of placing the mowing bid in the local paper. Snell will contact Midland

Newspaper to get this accomplished. Reappointment of 3Board Members, Rhodes, Brown and Cardinal
was had. All three accepted to continue another term.

There being no further discussion, the meeting adjourned at 5:34 P.M.




